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EDUCATION TASK FORCE TO MEET IN MOSCOW 

 

Governor Brad Little’s “Our Kids, Idaho’s Future” Task Force will meet on 

Tuesday, October 1, 2019 at the Bruce M. Pitman Center on the University of 

Idaho Campus in Moscow.  

 

The meeting will be held in the Vandal Ballroom starting at 9 a.m. (PDT) and is 

scheduled to conclude at 3 p.m. 

 

At 8 a.m., the task force co-chairs - State Board of Education President Debbie 

Critchfield and Boise businessman Bill Gilbert - will be available in the ballroom 

to hear public comment and to answer questions about the work of the task force to 

date. 

 

Here’s a link to the meeting agenda:  

https://boardofed.idaho.gov/event/our-kids-idahos-future-4/ 
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